## Cheltenham East Team Kids

## NEWSLETTER





## WHAT'S BEEN HAPPENING

What a fantastic week we've had! The kids had so much fun creating amazing presents for their loved ones—each one made with care and creativity. We're also very proud of how our children have been taking responsibility by rotating roles as helpers and servers, helping to keep our room tidy and organized.

Looking ahead to next week, we're excited to offer some fun outdoor activities, including a parachute game and giant skipping rope—great ways for the kids to stay active and engaged!

A quick reminder: please drop off your child at the entrance of the service for smooth and safe arrivals.

Lastly, our school holiday program has been published! We encourage you to book your child's spot as early as possible to secure their place.

Thank you for your ongoing support. Wishing all the dads and

father figures a very Happy Father's Day!

Warm regards,

Eric

## **IMPORTANT DATES**



National Playdough Day









Service Email: CheltenhamEastPS@teamkids.com.au Office Email: info@teamkids.com.au

**Service Mobile:** 0432 299 468

Office Phone: 1300 035 000